
Biographical  Record

ERNEST  JAMES  LADD (1906 - 1998)

Represented the East Grinstead and District Guild on the Central Council 

from 1960 to 1965 and attended 4 meetings

Ernest James Ladd was born at Cowden, Kent on 5th August 1906.

He began ringing at East Grinstead in 1923.

Subsequently he was  attached to Tunbridge Wells from 1936.

He rang his first peal on 9th April 1928: Plain Bob Major at East Grinstead.

He rang a total of 680 peals.

His notable achievements include helping to form the East Grinstead and District Guild 

in 1927.

He was a motor engineer.

He died on 13th April 1998.

Tributes appeared in The Ringing World in 1998 

on pages 421, 515, 529, 540, 664


